
Our ref: PLAN/OMNI/7HE/6 
Your ref:  
Contact: Tera Maka 

 
10 December 2015 
 
 
«Full_Name» 
«Organisation_Details» 
«Address_Line_1» 
«Address_Line_2» 
«Address_Line_3» 
«TownCity» «Post_Code» 
 
 
Dear «Given_Name» 
 
NOTICE OF HEARING: Proposed Plan Change 4 (Omnibus) to the partly operative 
Canterbury Land and Water Regional Plan 
 
Notice is hereby given that a hearing by the Canterbury Regional Council has been set to 
consider the Proposed Plan Change 4 (Omnibus) to the partly operative Canterbury Land and 
Water Regional Plan and the submissions received. 
 
Commencement Date: 29 February 2016 
 
Venue: Lincoln Events Centre,  
 Meijer Drive, Lincoln 
 
Time: 10.00am 
 
Enclosed for your information is a minute issued by the Hearing Commissioners that details 
the hearing process.  Please be aware that the minute details the dates for filing of expert 
evidence and rebuttal evidence. 
 
A Section 42A report is being prepared by Council officers.  That s42A Report will be made 
available on the Council website www.ecan.govt.nz/lwrp-pc4 on 18 December 2015. 
 
The Council also requests that any submitter wishing to bring any evidence before the 
Hearing Panel provide that evidence to the Council by not later than 5.00pm on 29 January 
2016. The Council will also place this evidence on the Environment Canterbury website 
www.ecan.govt.nz/lwrp-pc4 within 5 working days of receipt. 
 
Should any submitter wish to file any rebuttal evidence, that rebuttal evidence must be 
received by Council not later than 5:00pm on 19 February 2016. 
 
Any expert evidence or any other written communication with the Hearing Panel is to be 
addressed to Environment Canterbury, PO Box 345, Christchurch 8140 - Attention Tera 
Maka; delivered to Environment Canterbury at 17 Sir Gil Simpson Drive, Christchurch; or 
emailed to tera.maka@ecan.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Tera Maka 
Hearings Officer 
 
Encl. 
 

 


